
Vermont Non-Profits 
Reunited With Money!
	 Five Vermont non-profits received an unexpected 
financial “gift” this December. They learned their orga-
nizations had unclaimed property. State Treasurer Beth 
Pearce delivered checks to the organizations that ranged 

in value from $390 
to $1,700.
	 “There are 
more than 350,000 
properties in the 
unclaimed proper-
ty database,” said 
Pearce. “Proper-
ties listed include 
not only indi-
vidual names, but 
businesses and 
non-profit organi-

zations. In returning these claims today to these organi-
zations, we wanted to not only support them in provid-
ing these needed services, but remind all Vermonters 
that they should check for any unclaimed property they 
may have.”
	 Check online by going to:

(Above) Red Cross  CEO Larry Crist receives a check for 
unclaimed property. 

(Above) Treasurer Pearce explains to Make-A-Wish CEO Leslie 
Williams the sources of unclaimed property.  (At Left) Champlain 
Valley Exposition Executive Director Tim Shea receives a check 
for unclaimed property due to the Expo.

(Above) Special Olympics CEO Lisa DeNatale 
receives a check for unclaimed property. 
(At Right) Unclaimed property staff member 
Linda Bouffard prepares to notorize a claim 
form as YMCA President & CEO Mary Burns 
finishes signing the document.

 www.MissingMoney.Vermont.gov.


